
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welbourn Church of England Primary School   

   ‘Believe, Excite, Succeed, Together’            

Friday 13th May 2022

 

Monday 16th May                       

KS1 SATS week  

Road safety workshops in all 

classes on Tuesday and 

Wednesday 

Thursday 19th May             

Amethyst Class visit to Yorkshire 

Wildlife Park  

Monday 23rd May                        

Arts Week begins   

Parent Forum 4.00pm in the School 

hall 

Tuesday 24th May                

Rhubarb Theatre in to work with all 

classes/Circus skills 

Friday 27th May                    

Queen’s Jubilee celebration 

performance 2 – 4pm at the Village 

Hall 

Last day of term  

Monday 6th June                       

Back to school/inspiration day 

Y4 multiplication testing week 

Y1 Phonics assessment week 

Monday 4th July                      

Sports day  

Friday 8th July                            

Mini Olympics at Elsaforde Park, 

Sleaford for Emerald class  

Friday 15th July                      

School BBQ 

Friday 22nd July                   

Leaver’s service 10.30am at St 

Chad’s and 3.00pm at school 

Last day of term 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Being part of the Kyra Teaching School Alliance enables us to be 

part of a Peer Review group where a group of schools review each 

other’s schools with a particular focus to identify areas of strength 

and areas to improve. We are currently working with West Wold 

Federation (Grasby and Caistor Primary Schools) and Infinity 

Academy, working with Pinchbeck and Spalding Primary schools.  

Our focus was on learning behaviours, support for pupils with 

SEND, how we challenge pupils and support pupils to self-regulate 

and be resilient. The Leaders of the school spent the morning in 

school and spoke to children, staff, observed lessons and looked at 

work. Some of the feedback included:  

‘The deployment of ALL adults to support learning was exceptional. 

Relationships were clearly secure to enable ALL children to flourish. 

The work set was sufficiently challenging and children were keen to 

have a go, being secure in the knowledge that they could succeed 

and if they needed help, they could use the range of clear strategies 

to help themselves. Learning was scaffolded and extended with 

carefully worded questions from all staff.’ 

We are extremely proud that leaders from other schools have 

recognised how focused and engaged our children are and how 

their learning behaviours are excellent. We are going to take part in 

a workshop to develop ideas on how we can develop children’s 

responses further and develop confidence when sharing ideas in 

class.  

The Queen’s Jubilee celebration  

On Friday 27th May, we would like to warmly invite you all to the 

Village hall between 2pm and 4pm for performances, tea and cake! 
 

Parents Forum  

We are looking forward to meeting you in the school hall on Monday 

23rd May at 4.00pm to explain how Maths is taught in our school 

with a focus on what Mastery means. We will also provide time to 

feedback and look at our progress since the last Ofsted Inspection.   
 

Attendance 

Attendance is extremely important as our children have already 

missed so much learning due to the pandemic. Please try to avoid 

arranging appointments during the school day. We will not authorise 

any holidays or children leaving early to travel away for the 

weekend.  
 

Finally, I would like to say a huge well done to our Year 6 children 

for their effort and resilience this week during the Key Stage 2 

SATS. All of the staff and Governors are proud at how mature you 

all were and how you all tried your best.  

 

Mrs T Boulter   
‘Believe, Excite, Succeed, Together’  

 

 

Dates for your diary 



Here’s a glimpse of our week… 
 

Topaz Class have been using using drama to act out stories from the bible in R.E., sorting 
physical and human features in Geography and Reception children were making a house 

outside.  

  
 

Emerald Class have used our new place value resources to learn about decimal numbers 

and wrote excellent non chronological reports. 

   

Amethyst Class have enjoyed making Rainforests in a jar to help understand the layers, 

developing art skills using perspective and vanishing points and an e-safety workshop. 

   

‘Believe, Excite, Succeed, Together’ 

   
Safeguarding 

We are committed to Safeguarding young children. Our updated Safeguarding and Child 

Protection policy is on our school website. (TAB Parents/ policies) If you have any concerns 

about the welfare of a child, please call: 01522782111. 

 


